[bookmark: _GoBack]Lafourche Parish Sheriff Craig Webre, Superintendent of Schools, Jo Ann Matthews, and District Attorney Camille A. Morvant, II, are warning parents and children about the dangers of sending or receiving explicit photos or messages through texting and social media as part of a new public awareness campaign. The campaign is designed to educate citizens about the social and legal consequences associated with crimes like “sexting” and “cyberbullying,” and to encourage parents to pay attention to what their children are doing online.  More information on cyberbully and sexting can be found on the Lafourche Parish School District Website Homepage as well as on the Office of Child Welfare and Attendance Website.  If you have any further questions and/or concerns please contact our office.
